

of the field section or at the fence, and that perhaps Chris Monk may be able to provide the MCA with some suitable boulders, which would blend into the natural scenery.	
Regarding the issue of external lighting, it was decided that it would be best to wait for the Parish Council to proceed. Regarding simple downlights for the fire escape, KD has asked Garth for a quote.	KD
Regarding acquiring an additional camera for the CCTV system to read the number plates of all cars driving in and out of the car park, JF has found the price for one camera to be £546 plus VAT. It was suggested that this money be requested from the Parish Council.	
Regarding Entrust, it appears that the MCA is now compliant. KD is in the process of adding LF to the signatories.	KD, LF
Regarding maintenance, KD is preparing a schedule.	KD
Regarding the building work, everything is finished, but there are still some outstanding invoices.	
JF is investigating opening a bank account for the sinking fund. She will look at Santander again, but if this is not suitable, it was suggested seeing if the Post Office has any suitable accounts.	JF
The issue of creating an events subcommittee was carried forward.	
It was mentioned that it would be useful to know the timing of the release of the Parish Council magazine for the purpose of advertising events, and that J Hymas would be the person to ask about this.	
If the hall holds a Christmas faire, a suggested date for this might be Sunday 24 th November. Enough people would need to be available to plan and run the event.	
The baby market held by a user went well, and the user wants to use the hall for this purpose again.	
The July pop-up cafe also went well.	
The issue of future event ideas was carried forward.	
The meeting moved on to any other business.	
JF is going to begin charging non-villagers a higher rate for the use of the hall. Also, the charge for the downstairs meeting room ought to be increased for new users, and put up from £6 to £7 for the main existing user.	JF
It was suggested that if a metal fence is too expensive, it may be worth considering to protect the heat pumps. It would need to be considered whether the cage had good access for maintenance, and whether it was actually cheaper.	
The meeting was closed at 8:43 pm.	

The next meeting will be held on Wednesday 14th August at 7:30 pm.